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Dear Landscape Products Customers,

Please be advised that new regulations under California’s Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement  
Act of 1986, more commonly known as “Prop 65”, become operative on September 1, 2018.

Landscape Products components are comprised of many different raw materials, some of which 
are Prop 65 compliant, while others are not. While most of our products will display the Prop 65 
warning, some individual parts may not be practical to display the warning. The various warning 
types are below.

Some Landscape Products components containing leaded brass are subject to additional Prop 65 
regulation, except where Certified by NSF International to be lead-free. 

PVC and CPVC Pipe, Fittings and Valves

 WARNING: This product can expose you to chemicals, including Titanium Dioxide (only when 
airborne as unbound particles of respirable size), which are known to the State of California to 
cause Cancer. For more information, go to www.P65Warnings.ca.gov. 

Fittings containing leaded brass except where Certified by NSF International® 
to be “lead-free”

 WARNING: This product can expose you to chemicals, including Titanium Dioxide (only when 
airborne as unbound particles of respirable size), which are known to the State of California to 
cause Cancer; and Lead, which are known to the State of California to cause Cancer, birth defects 
or other reproductive harm. For more information, go to www.P65Warnings.ca.gov.

Products with drip tubing, O-rings and gaskets are subject to the 
following California Prop 65 regulation:

 WARNING: This product can expose you to chemicals, including Carbon Black (only when 
airborne as unbound particles of respirable size), which are known to the State of California to 
cause Cancer. For more information, go to www.P65Warnings.ca.gov.

As you can see from the above statements, it really depends on the individual part number, of 
which we will be happy to inform you of its contents and compliance. If anyone has any questions 
concerning this letter please feel free to contact Landscape Products for further assistance.
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